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Dear Patient, 
 
New Service for patients over 75 years 
 
You may be aware that from April, all practices are required to provide all their patients 
aged 75 years and over with a named GP who will have overall responsibility for the 
care and support that our surgery provides to them. 
 
As one of our patients in this age group, Dr. M. Taylor will be your named GP. 
 
Dr. M. Taylor will have overall responsibility for the care and support that our surgery 
provides to you.  This does not prevent you from seeing any GP in the practice, as 
you currently do. 
 
You do not need to take any further action, but if you have any questions, or wish to 
discuss this further with us, please contact us o 01260 275454. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Melanie Lyman 
Practice Manager 
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